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Welcome  

Janet Phillips, HR Director 

Janet and her husband, Edward have lived in Mount Airy all their lives.  They have two Viet-

namese daughters who call them mom and dad, four grandchildren and one on the way.   

Janet has an MBA and BSBA in Management from High Point University.  She also attended 

the institute of Governments Personnel Administration certificate course.  She has 18 years 

of Human Resource experience in the human services nonprofit field.  She has an extensive 

background in benefits administration working with brokers, management and employees.  

She most recently worked at Belk in Mount Airy supervising approximately 35 associates as Sales Team  

Manager. 

In her spare time, she enjoys shagging, painting, knitting/crocheting and reading. 

 

IF YOU WANT SOMETHING 

YOU’VE NEVER HAD, 

YOU’VE GOT TO DO SOMETHING 

YOU’VE NEVER DONE 

 

Holiday Schedule 

Jan. 2nd 

New Year’s Day 

 

Jan. 16th 

Martin Luther King Day 

January/February/March 2017 

YVEDDI 
newsletter 

Congratulations to YVEDDI Public Transportation for the 10th Annual 
2016 Mobile Clean Air Renewable Energy (CARE) Award presented 
by North Carolina State University.  YVEDDI Transportation is com-
mended for its efforts of reducing transportation related emissions in 

North Carolina.   

 

YVEDDI Transportation reduced the organizations emissions by con-
verting YVEDDI’s vehicle fleet to propane autogas.  By making this 
leap toward a more innovative method for alternative fuel YVEDDI is 
currently operating a percentage of its fleet using propane autogas 
and leading Davie, Stokes, Surry, and Yadkin counties to a more 

healthier and efficient way of commuting in North Carolina.  

 

GREAT JOB YVEDDI Public Transportation, keep up the good work 

and thanks for helping to make our air cleaner!   

Happy New Year! 

The Surry County Senior Center partnered with Home Instead Senior Care and put up a 
“Senior Angel” Tree in our conference room.  Our tree had 18 “bulbs” representing 18  
senior adults in our area who were in need of Christmas gifts.  The gifts ranged from  
pajamas, to sweat suits to nabs and pudding.  These seniors are home bound or in  
facilities and many of them would not receive a Christmas gift if not for the senior tree  
program.   
 
We are ecstatic to announce that all 18 bulbs from our tree were picked and I happily  
delivered 18 bags of gifts for these seniors to Home Instead Senior Care by December 12th 
where they will be wrapped and given to these senior adults in need.  Thank you to every-
one who participated.  A huge thank you to Home Instead Senior Care who has been doing 
the senior angel tree program for many years and providing the seniors in our area with a 

Christmas gifts.   

The Surry County Senior Center greatly values our partnership with Home Instead Senior 

Care and we collaborate on many things during the year.   



Mission Statement 

Dedicated to improving the  

lives of individuals and  

families in Davie, Stokes,  

Surry, and Yadkin Counties 

through a variety of programs 

and partnerships to build  

stronger communities.”  

 
Please submit your news-worthy  

articles and pictures to Donna 

Rutledge, Communications Specialist: 

drutledge@yveddi.com 

▪ Births 

▪ Engagements/Weddings 

▪ Outstanding Achievements of an  

   Employee/Volunteer 

▪ Special Events 

▪ Favorite Recipes 

▪ Quotes/Jokes 

▪ Monitoring Results 

The Weatherization Assistance Program currently has a dedicated 
crew of three technicians, who together work daily on the homes of 
low-income families to reduce air infiltration, install insulation, and 
perform other energy saving measures.  We need one or two more 

outstanding individuals to assist in the rewarding endeavor.   

The ideal candidate for this temporary position would be a good 
team player, dependable, honest, courteous to clients, hard-
working, able to work in tight or confined spaces and willing to work 
in adverse weather conditions.   
 

Candidates with experience in construction, HVAC, or insulation 

installation would be a plus.   

Interested persons can contact Janet Phillips at (336) 367-3533 

send an email to weatherization@yveddi.com. 

Congratulations to the Weatherization program who recently  

received an excellent monitoring from Duke Energy.   

 
Congratulations also go to the Senior Enrichment program who 
received an excellent report from the Piedmont Triad Regional 

Council.   

 

Your hard work is appreciated and we thank you for making 

YVEDDI shine!    

 

COMPUTER SENSE 

Press this key To do this 

Ctrl+C (or Ctrl+Insert) Copy the selected item 

Ctrl+X Cut the selected item 

Ctrl+V (or Shift+Insert) Paste the selected item 

Ctrl+Z Undo an action 

Alt+Tab Switch between open apps 

Alt+F4 Close the active item, or exit the 

active app 

 Windows logo key +L  Lock your PC or switch accounts 

 Windows logo key +D  Display and hide the desktop 

Length of Service 

JANUARY  

3-Jan Tasha Gordon 

6-Jan Maynard Quesinberry 

11-Jan Don Hutchens 

12-Jan Regina Chappell 

12-Jan Donna Rutledge 

13-Jan Deborah Thompson 

14-Jan Carolyn Self 

21-Jan Darlene Nelums 

22-Jan Danny Overby 

25-Jan Maribel Martinez 

27-Jan David Beck 

31-Jan Kari Jessup 

FEBRUARY 

1-Feb Sheila Cavanaugh 

2-Feb Wendy Hayden 

6-Feb Nicole Mitchem 

7-Feb Deborah Rawley 

9-Feb Jessicca Brindle 

9-Feb Kathy Cave 

10-Feb Mary Osborne 

12-Feb Kathy Hicks 

13-Feb Bonnie Holyfield 

14-Feb George Hutchinson 

14-Feb Felicia Steele 

15-Feb Reginald Nichols 

17-Feb Susan Lawrence 

25-Feb Teresa Mullis 

26-Feb Mary Lee Potts 

27-Feb Catherine Adams 

27-Feb Tracy Mays 

28-Feb Patty Vestal 

MARCH  

1-Mar Angie Coe 

1-Mar Kitty Martin 

1-Mar Stacy Penn 

1-Mar Sylvester Reed 

6-Mar Donna Flippen 

10-Mar Michelle Amos 

13-Mar Beth Casto 

15-Mar Dawn Cheek 

16-Mar Libby Snow 

17-Mar Bryan Linger 

17-Mar Janice Shermer 

20-Mar Santana Revels 

22-Mar Tim Bingman 

24-Mar Hannah Campbell 

24-Mar Lashonda Griffin 

25-Mar Kevin Edwards 

25-Mar Margaret Vestal 

31-Mar Carolyn Sloan 

Let our New Year's resolution be this: we 
will be there for one another as fellow  
members of humanity, in the finest sense 
of the word. 
 

~Goran Persson~ 

5 Year 

Kevin Edwards 
Calvin Willoughby 

Belinda Stillwagon 

10 Year 

Mitzi Hutchens 
Danny Overby 

Gelee Beck 

15 Year 

Carolyn Sloan 
Mary Osborne 

Karl Allen 

20 Year 

Bristol Mitchem 

25 Year 

David Beck 

Congratulations to YVEDDI's most recent retirees!   
 

Nov 30th - Frieda Belcher, Head Start Administrative  
Assistant/NCPK Coordinator - 10 Years of Service 
 

Dec 30th - Brack Llewellyn, Surry Senior Center Program  

Specialist - 3 Years of Service 

 

We will miss you and wish you the best in your new  

adventures! 

Welcome Aboard 

 

Nadalee Browder, Nutrition Site Manager 
Hannah Campbell, DV/SA Educator/Advocate 
Jessica Collins, Substitute Teacher 
Rhiannon Cox, Teacher 
Angela Honeycutt, Health Supervisor 
Lori Moore, Nutrition Site Manager 
Paula Walker, DV/SA Advocate 
Abigail Watkins, Teacher 

Congratulations! 


